KIWANIS CLUB OF CENTRAL ATLANTA

P.0. Box 54132 Atlanta, Georgia 30308

May 23, 1991

Mrs. Donna Riley
4251 Village Square Lane
Stone Mountain, Georgia 30083

Dear Mrs. Riley:

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you again for
the Good Grooming and Poise presentation you made to our Youth
Ventures partipants and to invite you to be our guest at the
"graduation" luncheon for this group. The luncheon will be held
on Saturday, June 1, 1991, 12:30 p. m. at the Red Lobster
Restaurant, 5350 0ld National Highway, College Park, Georgia.

Please let me know at your earliest convenience if you will
be able to attend the luncheon in order that sufficient
reservations may be made. You may contact me at 344-8181.

Again, thank you for the contribution that you made to our
youths. We look forward to seeing you on June 1st.

Sincerely,
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Norma J. Barnes
Program Coordinator



